
Australian Government 
Anti-Dumping Commission 

Anti-Dumping Commission 
Ground Floor Customs House 
Docklands 
1010 La Trobe Street 
Docklands VIC 3008 

Mr John Bracic 
J. Bracic and Associates 
PO Box 3026 
Manuka, ACT, 2603 

By email: 

Dear Mr Bracic, 

RE: Application for Accelerated Review of Preserved or Prepared Tomatoes by 
PMC SRL 

I refer to your correspondence of 29 August 2014. 

I can advise that Anti-Dumping Notice 2014/74 (ADN 2014/74) was published on the 
Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) electronic public record on 
4 September 2014. This ADN and accompanying Consideration Report 262 (CON 
262) states that I have considered the application lodged by your client, PMC SRL 
and found that it meets the requirements of section 269ZF of the Customs Act 1901 
(the Act). Relevant interested parties including the European Union have been 
advised that the Commission is undertaking an accelerated review and have been 
directed to these publications. 

In considering your clients application, I have decided to require securities to be 
taken under section 269ZH(b) of the Act for any imports exported from your client 
since the date of the application, 25 July 2014. 

As specified in your letter, subsection 269ZH provides that no interim duty can be 
collected from PMC SRL in respect of goods entered for home consumption 
following the lodgement of an application. 

I note that Australian Customs and Border Protection data indicates 
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, importers who can demonstrate 
their bona fide relationship to your client may obtain the relevant Dumping Security 
Number (DSN) from the Commission to ensure that securities are collected. 

As you are aware there are no statutory timeframes for my consideration of an 
application for accelerated review. I acknowledge that there has been a delay when 
compared to previous applications, in the publication of my decision. I do not 
consider that the delay has adversely impacted on your clients ability to participate in 
the accelerated review process. 

If you have any further concerns regarding this accelerated review, please contact 
Ms Kerry Taylor, Director Operations Team 4 on (03) 9244 8844 or 
operatons4@adcom m ission.gov. au 

Yours sincerely 

Dale Seymour 
Commissioner 
Anti-Dumping Commission 

5 September 2014 
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